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Good Afternoon Jason, 

We are currently applying to make our purpose-built outdoor patio permanent. When 
we purchased the Packing House years ago, there was a concrete walled patio built for 
customers to enjoy, but it has sat vacant for years. Now, with the opportunity to make 
our temporary patio permanent, we would like to use this opportunity to license that 
purpose-built patio once again. Over the years, we have tried to change the Packing 
House Pub into more of a food forward venue. With no outdoor space, summer has 
always been more difficult for us. During Covid, the ability to use the outdoor space 
was a fantastic asset for us, and we would absolutely love to keep it going. With this 
opportunity to license our outside outdoor patio, it will enhance our customers’ 
enjoyment of the venue as well as allow us to operate on a more even playing field 
with the other businesses similar to ours in the City. We know the Okanagan Valley 
for its fantastic weather and this will allow us to offer our customers an outdoor 
dining experience that has been lacking at the Packing House for so many years.  

 

Thank you  

Brandon Loughery 
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